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Friday 8th March 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
On Friday 15th March, The Orchard School will be going ‘red-to-toe’ to celebrate Red Nose Day. So, dust off your 
ruby slippers, pop on your lobster suit, or simply don some scarlet socks - how far you take it is up to you!  
 
Classes will be participating in fun activities throughout the day.  
You can donate to Comic relief on their website: https://www.comicrelief.com/  
 
Many Thanks 

 
 
 

Lauren Petrie 
Assistant Headteacher and DSL 
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